
From: Taylor Johnson <tjohnson@rosslynva.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 3:22 PM EDT 
To: Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us>; Kate Bates <kbates@arlingtonchamber.org>; Martens, Laura
<MartensL@darden.virginia.edu>; Greg Wallig <greg.wallig@us.gt.com>; pabrahams@bizjournals.com
<pabrahams@bizjournals.com>; Ebony Landon <elandon@jbgsmith.com>; nicole.collier@us.nestle.com
<nicole.collier@us.nestle.com>; jay.fisette@dmvstrategicadvisors.com <jay.fisette@dmvstrategicadvisors.com> 
CC: Santya Lanman <slanman@rosslynva.org>; mburick@rosslynva.org <mburick@rosslynva.org> 
Subject: A-SPAN Coming Home Breakfast 
Attachment(s): "image001.jpg" 

All –
 
We look forward to seeing you at the A-SPAN Coming Home Breakfast this Friday, March 29, 2019!
 
Parking at NRECA is limited. Please consider using street parking or public transportation. Parking is also available at the nearby
Ballston Mall parking garage for $1.
 
If you have any questions regarding the event, please reach out to Travis Clark at tclark@a-span.org.
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Taylor C. Johnson |  Executive Assistant

Rosslyn Business Improvement District
1911 N. Fort Myer Drive, LL-10, Arlington, VA 22209
(O): 703.522.6628 ext.110
(C): 760.550.0093
 
Back by popular demand: our Rosslyn CAFÉ series is the perfect event to start your weekend this Spring!
 


